
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS: 
REGARDING CITY OF GLASGOW INTENT TO PURCHASE AERIAL PLATFORM 
TRUCK FOR GLASGOW FIRE DEPARTMENT 
 
The City of Glasgow requests proposals from vendors regarding the City’s intent to 
purchase a 100’ aerial mid-mount platform truck for Glasgow Fire Department.  The 
aerial truck must have, at a minimum, a 510 horsepower motor, a 300 gallon water tank 
and a 2000 gallon per minute (gpm) pump.  All proposals must guarantee delivery of the 
aerial truck no earlier than July 1, 2025, and before January 1, 2026, and allow the City 
to purchase with funds of the 2025/2026 budget cycle.   
 
This advertisement has generally described the aerial truck to be purchased, however, 
a document containing detailed specifications of the aerial truck to be purchased can be 
obtained at the Glasgow City Hall, Office of the Mayor, 126 East Public Square, 
Glasgow, KY 42141, Monday through Friday, between the hours of 7:30 AM and 4:30 
PM. Or printed from our website www.cityofglasgow.org/bidding&procurement 
Prospective vendors are encouraged to review a copy of the specifications prior to 
submitting a proposal. 
 
All proposals must be in writing, signed and dated by an authorized agent, sealed in an 
envelope marked RFP: Aerial Platform Fire Truck.  Bid Opening will be at Glasgow 
City Hall, Office of the Mayor, 126 East Public Square, Glasgow, KY 42141 on 
Thursday, May 18, 2023, at 2:30 p.m. CST. 
 
The City of Glasgow reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any 
formalities. 
 
 

http://www.cityofglasgow.org/bidding&procurement

